
My name is Anders Dunder and I live in Cairns in north Queensland and I have as 
many others been affected by the rising costs of insurance premiums which have 
affected the body corp where I live.  
 
I'm the proud father of a beautiful girl who will turn 5 months shortly.  
The rising insurance premiums act as a burden and strains our economy and 
reduces our consumption power.  
 
As a result we have to cut back on eating out and other activities which could 
benefit the local economy possitively. 
 
Therefore we would like to have a "fair go" on insurance premiums in Queensland. 
We want to pay our premiums, but we want to have premiums which are affordable 
and just. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Anders Dunder 
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